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Top DEP Stories 
 
Sharon Herald: DEP sprays for mosquito-borne virus 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/dep-sprays-for-mosquito-borne-virus/article bc584e5a-ea44-
11e9-9b4e-a3105d68e7cb.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Secretary tours flood-prone part of Williamsport 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/10/secretary-tours-flood-prone-part-of-
williamsport/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Residents share flooding concerns with DEP secretary 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/10/residents-share-flooding-concerns-with-dep-
secretary/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Grafius Run flooding catches attention of state, $1.1 M proposed 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/features/grafius-run-flooding-catches-attention-of-state-m-
proposed/article 6db4aece-ea9e-11e9-b200-1bb6c6de0a78.html 
 
On The Pulse News: Grafius Run flooding catches attention of state, $1.1M proposed 
https://onthepulsenews.com/grafius-run-flooding-catches-attention-of-state-1-1m-proposed/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Allied News: Hearing set on landfill proposal 
https://www.alliednews.com/news/local news/hearing-set-on-landfill-proposal/article c6d9d438-
dec6-5064-b6f3-745e95d7fc1a.html 
 
Morning Call: EPA withdraws violation against Whitehall quarry after alleging acceptance of toxic 
materials 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/whitehall/mc-nws-whitehall-coplay-aggregates-epa-withdraws-
violation-20191008-yj5eqkyicbaijc3ke7vkufukr4-story.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: City plans storm water project near American Legion 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/city-plans-storm-water-project-near-american-
legion/article 6c54fe58-e9d6-11e9-bf0e-3ff7c5a73dd8.html 
 
Air 
 
Tribune-Review: Asbestos testing delays prompt New Kensington to adjust demolition plans 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/asbestos-testing-delays-prompt-new-kensington-to-
adjust-demolition-plans/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Alaska Supreme Court to hear youths' climate change lawsuit 



https://www.newsitem.com/news/national/alaska-supreme-court-to-hear-youths-climate-change-
lawsuit/article 24f0d2f8-bf1c-50dd-b8cd-575571df8912.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Philly’s Heinz Wildlife Refuge opens just to deer hunters, angering birders in prime 
viewing season 
https://www.inquirer.com/science/climate/heinz-refuge-tinicum-bow-hunting-audubon-birding-
20191008.html 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: John Heinz Refuge opens for limited deer hunting 
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/john-heinz-refuge-opens-for-limited-deer-
hunting/article 076e6d44-ea08-11e9-acb4-1387475ab9a5.html 
 
Clearfield Progress: Bilger's Rocks begins Student Environmental Stewardship program 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/bilger-s-rocks-begins-student-environmental-stewardship-
program/article 19aff346-7b22-5eeb-8d3a-9b8abf18f084.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Nominate your favorite trail for the 2020 Trail of the Year Award 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/nominate-your-favorite-trail-for-the-trail-of-the-
year/article 181db346-e9dd-11e9-87e6-6f26cc3e1882.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: City parks piggyback on infrastructure 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/10/09/city-parks-piggyback-on-infrastructure.html 
 
Energy 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Solar farm in Cleona? Further details haven't been discussed, borough solicitor says 
https://www.ldnews.com/get-
access/?return=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ldnews.com%2Fstory%2Fnews%2F2019%2F10%2F08%2Fcleona-
borough-council-meeting-solar-farm-plans-at-a-standstill%2F3909709002%2F 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: School district weighs switch to solar energy 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/snyder county/school-district-weighs-switch-to-solar-
energy/article f886057b-876f-527f-99da-ea78e6aba06d.html 
 
KDKA: Hazelwood Green Project Could Make Solar Energy The Future Of Pittsburgh 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/10/08/hazelwood-green-project-rooftop-solar-panels/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Corporate Citizenship Award winner: Duquesne Light Co. 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/10/09/corporate-citizenship-awardwinner-
duquesne-light.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: IBEW Local 29 ratifies Duquesne Light contract 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/10/08/ibew-local-29-ratifies-duquesne-light-
contract.html 
 
Post-Gazette: California communities brace for a historic PG&E power shutoff amid fire woes 



https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/10/08/PG-E-power-shutdown-California-
fire-customers-outage/stories/201910080173 
 
Tribune-Review: Report: Home heating bills will be slightly lower this winter 
https://triblive.com/news/world/report-home-heating-bills-will-be-slightly-lower-this-winter/  
 
Post-Gazette: Banks should not support fossil fuels 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2019/10/09/Banks-should-not-support-fossil-
fuels/stories/201910090039 
 
Mining 
 
Tribune-Review: Entrepreneur grants target former coal, steel communities in Appalachia 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/entrepreneur-grants-target-former-coal-steel-communities-in-
appalachia/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
New Castle News: RISING RUST BELT | Rising Rust Belt an exercise in collaboration (natural Gas)  
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/pennsylvania/rising-rust-belt-rising-rust-belt-an-exercise-in-
collaboration/article 39335138-ebd6-53be-af1c-042a43c3417f.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Put aside a fear of fracking and embrace its possibilities 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/put-aside-a-fear-of-fracking-and-embrace-its-
possibilities/article 644fb588-e9de-11e9-84f4-7bf2e10cdd38.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Titusville Herald: Increasing temperatures extending the West Nile virus ‘season’ (pg 6) 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page f873fdc6-3f35-577e-aed9-
dcddcfde4402.html#page a6 
 
Reading Eagle: Congresswoman Chrissy Houlahan goes to ground zero in the battle against the spotted 
lanternfly 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/congresswoman-chrissy-houlahan-goes-to-ground-zero-in-
the-battle-against-the-spotted-lanternfly 
 
Reading Eagle: Device that captures and kills spotted lanternflies wins challenge for Conrad Weiser 
students 
https://www.readingeagle.com/berks-country/article/slf-slayers 
 
Centre County Gazette: Penn State Receives $7.3 Million Research Grant to Combat Spotted Lanternfly 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/penn-state-receives-73-million-research-grant-to-
combat-spotted-lanternfly,1481341/ 
 
PSU Daily Collegian: Penn State receives $7.3 million grant to further lanternfly research 
https://www.collegian.psu.edu/news/article 3b78397c-e9df-11e9-bd86-47f3c654315b.html 
 



Bloomsburg Press Enterprise: Free spotted lanternfly program planned 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/100919/page/4/story/free-spotted-lanternfly-program-
planned 
 
Waste 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Medication drop-off event planned 
https://www.therecordherald.com/news/20191009/medication-drop-off-event-planned 
 
Scranton Times: Scranton council wants answers after learning some sewer sale proceeds in jeopardy 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/scranton-council-wants-answers-after-learning-some-sewer-
sale-proceeds-in-jeopardy-1.2542629 
 
Water 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading City Council updated on Bernhart and Egelman dams 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/reading-city-council-updated-on-bernhart-and-egelman-
dams 
 
Reading Eagle: Stagnant 'scummy pond' in Wyomissing treated for mosquitoes 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/stagnant-scummy-pond-in-wyomissing-treated-for-
mosquitoes 
 
Reading Eagle: Little blue trout knows it's special 
https://www.readingeagle.com/berks-country/article/little-blue-troutknows-its-special 
 
Times Leader: West Pittston flood protection options set for release at Wednesday night meeting 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/758317/west-pittston-flood-protection-options-set-for-release-at-
wednesday-night-meeting 
 
Bloomsburg Press Enterprise: Susquehanna River’s health is focus of event 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/100919/page/7/story/susquehanna-rivers-health-is-
focus-of-event 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Bucknell to explore Susquehanna River health, communities at symposium 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article 1f2c9951-75a4-5cda-8edc-14015c8dc1da.html 
 
PA Homepage: Water main break closes school, another dismissing early 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/water-main-break-closes-school-another-dismissing-early/ 
 
WNEP: Schools Closed Due to Water Main Break in Hazleton 
https://wnep.com/2019/10/09/water-main-break-in-hazleton-2/ 
 
WESA: Environmental Advocates Continue To Push ALCOSAN For More Green Infrastructure 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/environmental-advocates-continue-push-alcosan-more-green-infrastructure  
 
Observer-Reporter: City plans storm water project near American Legion  



https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/city-plans-storm-water-project-near-american-
legion/article 6c54fe58-e9d6-11e9-bf0e-3ff7c5a73dd8.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Oakmont officials to hire Harmony company for flood survey work 
https://triblive.com/local/plum/oakmont-officials-to-hire-harmony-company-for-flood-survey-work/  
 
Beaver County Times: Federal disaster relief approved for farms in Beaver, Lawrence counties 
https://www.timesonline.com/entertainmentlife/20191008/federal-disaster-relief-approved-for-farms-
in-beaver-lawrence-counties 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Swatara hosts public hearing for proposed million-square-foot warehouse complex off US 322 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/10/swatara-commissioners-to-host-public-hearing-for-
warehouse-complex-zoning-request.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: We can each play our part to help struggling bird population 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/we-can-each-play-our-part-to-help-struggling-
bird/article 68fb84d0-ea0c-11e9-a54e-07bd0883566f.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Legos lying around? Toy maker tests way to recycle bricks 
https://lancasteronline.com/business/nation/legos-lying-around-toy-maker-tests-way-to-recycle-
bricks/article 9c561f4a-d2ec-51c9-876a-27d0991e3d4e.html 
 
WPXI: City of Pittsburgh to buy condemned homes that collapsed during landslide 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/city-of-pittsburgh-to-buy-condemned-homes-that-collapsed-
during-landslide/995152003 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Legislators urge more study into causes of childhood cancer in Washington 
County —and whether drilling is involved 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/10/08/legislators-urge-more-study-into-causes-
of.html?iana=hpmvp pit news headline  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Largest Asian American STEM conference and career fair comes to Pittsburgh 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/10/08/largest-asian-american-stem-conference-
and-career.html 


